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Holy Trinity Preschool 
 

The setting provides no opportunity for communication with parents 

through social networking media. 
 

Staff are strictly forbidden from discussing any aspect of their 

work, the children in their care or other staff through social 

network media. 
 

Staff are strictly forbidden to use social network media to publish 

any photos taken during their employment within the setting, 

whether it contains images of children or staff. 
 

Staff members should avoid communication with parents though 

social networking media. However, where such communication does 

exist (due to friendship outside of the setting) there should be no 

discussion about anything which relates to the work setting 

 

We ask all parents to please gain permission of other parents when 

taking pictures/recording during plays or special events of all 

children and keep these for their own use not for social networking 

media (Facebook etc). This is for the safety of all the children in 

the setting. 


